ALOHA!

A Message from your Board of
Directors:

We hope 2016 is off to a good start for you
and your family. We're looking forward fo
another wonderful year at the resort and
would like to quickly remind you of a few
benefits that come with ownership. Read
more about your benefiis.

Hauoli Makahiki Houl{Happy New Year)

Can you believe that 2016 is already here?
Over the last quarter, additional plants have
been added throughout the resort bringing
more color to beautify the grounds. Another
recycle center is in place between the 600
and 700 buildings trash receptacle area. The
other center is located close o the office.

Mew commercial washer and dryers were
purchased for Housekeeping which are more
energy efficient and will help lower laundry
expenses. Retaining walls were added in the e,
200 parking area to prevent further erosion of &8s
the hillside dirt. Sidewalk repairs from the 200
through 400 cottage areas were also
completed. These repairs consisted of
removing cracked or uneven sidewalks and
pouring new concrete. Over the next month,
sidewalk repairs between the 400 and 500
cottage areas will be completed.

Complete deck replacements were done for
cottages 301 and 503. Also,
repairs/replacements of rotted deck boards
and railings continue fo be a focus area. We
are also looking forward to the installation of
new electronic door locks for all condos and
cottage units next month.

If you are interested in running for the Board of Directors this year, please click
below for important information:.

Condos
«Coffages

We need your most current email address! If you are changing email addresses, please
let us know so we can Keep you informed about all the great things at your vacation
home. Also, if you have not made your 2016 reservation, please call Grand Pacific
Vacation Services at (888) 477-6967 to assist you.

Mahalo nui loa,

Wilbert Tai Hook
General Manager

Makai Club Resort




